
Join the Arlington community for a special screening of the documentary film, 
You Are Not Alone. Learn about the lifesaving suicide prevention work by the 
local organization, Samaritans, Inc., and hear from survivors (those who have 
lost a loved one to suicide), Samaritans? volunteers, experts and more. The 
event will also feature a panel discussion of APS and AYCC mental health 

clinicians, and a Samaritans educator. 

The event is open to community members, parents and guardians, 
and students over the age of 13.

Mental Health and Suicide Awareness Night

ARLINGTON COMMUNITY FORUM

Thursday, January 28, 2016
 

7:30 PM - 9:30 PM
 

Lowe Auditorium, Arlington High School


